
From: Tasha Bassingthwaighte <> 
Sent: 26 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Totnes Dairy Crest site 
 
Hello, 
 
My family and I live in Totnes because of the strong sense of community and locality 
here. The Atmos Project is an example of everything we love about Totnes. Please 
include the Atmos project in the Neighbourhood Plan as the preferred option for the 
former Dairy Crest site. We want to see all that is wonderful about Totnes continue to 
grow and flourish. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tasha Bassingthwaighte 
Follaton 


